Nationwide Children’s Hospital Offers a Doctor’s Office – At School
Does your child have a fever? Bad cough? Sore throat? Earache? Trouble sleeping? 
Is asthma causing your child problems?
Is your child in need of a check-up? 
Are they starting a new sport and need a physical?
Is your child depressed?

For your convenience, Nationwide Children’s Hospital has a doctor’s office right at Reynoldsburg High School’s Livingston Campus to help with all of these needs – and more. The school-based health clinic, in partnership with your doctor, offers the same services as a doctor’s office.

How does it work?
· You can call (614) 355-2590 or contact your school nurse to make an appointment.
· Appointments are available during school hours and before and after school. Walk-in appointments may be available. Parents are always welcome but don’t need to be at the appointment. We’ll talk to you over the phone after the visit.
· We will give your child a paper that explains what happened during the visit with any needed medicine or follow-up. 
· Just like a doctor’s office, we accept Medicaid and other insurance. We will help you with financial assistance. No child will be denied care due to inability to pay for services.

Learn more at NationwideChildrens.org/Care-Connection. 

The services provided are not meant to replace your pediatrician or family doctor. When your child has any medical need, your first call should always be to your children’s pediatrician or family doctor who knows your child best. No child will be denied care due to inability to pay for services.
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